
We would like to inform you that in order to reach a higher quality in lessons, every student will be 
requested to have a minimum level of Spanish in order to be admitted as an exchange student at 
UAM with effect from 2013/2014. The level requested will be B1 for degree studies and B2 for 
postgraduate studies, with the exception of specific studies that request a specific level. UAM will 
not request documents proving the level of Spanish to the applicant student; however the home 
university will ensure the candidate meets the language requirements. 


